
Harrietsfield Elementary School
Info for Families: November 7-11

Important Dates:

November 10  HES
Remembrance Day
Ceremony @ 10am

November 11
Remembrance Day -
No School

November 21
Assessment &
Evaluation Day - No
School

November 29  Report
Cards Home (via
Edupost)

December 1 AM - PD
Day - PM - Parent
Teacher Interviews
(12-2 / 5-7pm no
classes all day)

“They shall grow not old, as we that are left grow old: Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn. At the going down of the
sun and in the morning, We will remember them.”

School Clothing Orders
Looking for some Harrietsfield clothing for Christmas?   Orders will be accepted until
November 18th and can be picked up the week of December 12th-16th.  If you would prefer
to keep the order as a Christmas secret, just let Kathy in the office know.  Because the
orders will be delivered to the school, this saves you the shipping costs.
https://headlinepromotions.ca/harrietsfield-school/

Parent-Teacher Interviews
Interviews will take place for this term on Thursday, December 1st in the afternoon and
evening.  Appointment times will be from 12-2pm and from 5-7pm.  We will be using an
online appointment scheduling tool called Optis.  Parents can create an account by
visiting https://secure.parentinterviews.com/harrietsfield-elementary. If you need
assistance in using the website, please click this link:
https://help.parentinterviews.com/docs/parents/
Parents will be able to book appointments from November 14th at 3pm until Wednesday,
November 30th at 3pm.  You will be able to select either a phone call, video call or
in-person appointment.

Remembrance Day Ceremony
Our school will be observing Remembrance Day on Thursday, November 10th at 10am.
We would like to invite any serving or retired military family members to attend.  If you
plan on joining us, please reach out to the main office to let us know.

Remembrance Day
A reminder that there will be no school on Friday, November 11th, due to the observance of
Remembrance Day.

Holiday Concert - Save the Date!
Our concert this year will be on Tuesday, December 13th at 6:30pm.  This year, Ms. Tara
will be doing a Gingerbread Christmas Play.  Information about tickets will be coming
soon.

https://headlinepromotions.ca/harrietsfield-school/
https://secure.parentinterviews.com/harrietsfield-elementary
https://help.parentinterviews.com/docs/parents/


Adaptations
If your child has adaptations, they will be sent home this Wednesday, November 9th,
using the same electronic distribution system that we use for report cards.  If you have
questions, please reach out to your child’s teacher.

Wela’lioq/Merci/Thank you,

Mrs. Little & Ms. Welsh


